
East Lyme Integrated Preschool  

Applications are now being accepted for the peer component of the East Lyme 
Integrated Preschool Program, which is located at Lillie B. Haynes School.  We are 
looking for children who have strong verbal, play and social skills to serve as peer 
models for children with disabilities. This is an opportunity for children with a wide 
range of capabilities to play and learn together. Children being considered for the 
program must be East Lyme residents and 3 years of age by Aug. 31, 2024. 

There will be an Open House at the Integrated Preschool on Wednesday, March 20, 
2024 from 1:00-2:00 p.m. for new families, including children, to visit the program 
and meet our preschool staff.  Applications will be available at our Open House, as 
well as on the Integrated Preschool Website at eastlymeschools.org. Applications 
for the 2024-25 school year are due by Friday, April 19, 2024. Selections will be 
made during the first week of May and families will be notified soon thereafter if 
their child is selected as a peer. 

Wednesday March 20, 2024 
1:00-2:00 


